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The Subject Access Subcommittee has been focused on medium of performance terms, especially finding a place in the MARC record for them once they are no longer part of subject headings. 

At ALA Annual in New Orleans MARBI discussed 2011-DP05 (Additional Means of Identifying Medium of Performance in the MARC21 Bibliographic and Authority Formats), and MLA was encouraged to present a proposal for Midwinter giving the two options for medium of performance (adding additional elements to the 382 field or a creating a new 6XX field). This proposal (2012-01—New Data Elements in the MARC 21 Bibliographic and Authority Formats for Medium of Performance) will be discussed at a MARBI meeting this week.  

The subcommittee also reviewed a draft list of over 1,000 medium of performance terms prepared by the Library of Congress’s Music Genre/Form Project, with the goal of having an agreed-upon list of terms available to the public by early 2012. 
MLA’s Genre/Form Task Force is completing the hierarchy of approved music genre/form terms, hoping to have the completed hierarchy ready for discussion at MLA in February. 
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